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Things to 
Remember: 

o Tuesday – school 
notices will come 
home fortnightly  

o Wednesday is library 
day - bring your 
library book 

o Teacher Only Day – 
Friday 2 September 

o Cultural Celebration 
Parade - Wednesday 
28 September 

o Last day of term - 
Friday 30 September 
 

Room 26 Newsletter Term 3, 2022 
Kia Ora and welcome to our Knighton School whānau and community! 

This term, through discussion and our play, we will be learning about:  

Ngā tikanga o Knighton - we will talk about what makes a ‘Cool Knighton 
Kid’ who gets along at Knighton School: being a caring friend, sharing and 
taking turns, and being able to listen to and work with others in our 
class. 

Keeping Safe - learning about family, friendships and respect. 

Celebrating connection and community - through arts and culture, 
connections to each other and our cultures. We invite you to the 
celebration parade in the last week of term.  
 

Reading, writing and maths - learning about letters, words and numbers, 
and enjoying books and stories, in small teacher-led groups, with the 
whole class, through games and independent activities every day. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Home learning 
 

A library book, reading 
book, poem or rhyme to 
read and share together 

will come home most 
nights in your child’s 

bookbag. 
 

There are letter, word 
and number charts, and 
rhymes for learning and 

sharing in the home 
learning book. 

 
Remember to check Class 

Dojo for photos to talk 
about. 

 

I’m very lucky to be the 
teacher in Room 26 for these 
new entrants. Until the 
beginning of this year, I was 
teaching a New Entrant class 
and was part of the Senior 
Leadership Team here at 
Knighton. After a short 
break, I am now looking 
forward to helping your 
child’s transition to school  - 
helping to develop a sense of 
achievement and belonging as 
they continue their learning 
journey. Anne J 
 

Can you pack food 
for our healthy 
snack at 9.50am - a 
brain break to keep 
us going until 
morning food at 
11.20am. It might 
be fruit, salad 
vegetables, a 
sandwich or 
crackers. We eat 
lunch at 1.30pm. 

Drinking water is good 
for our brains! 

 


